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Summer Term dates … 
              (see also our Website) 

 

Today we break for two weeks holiday before the 

summer term.   We wish you all a very happy time 

with your families and will look forward to seeing 

your children again at 8.55 a.m. on Tuesday 21st 

April.   
 

23rd April KS2 Swimming Gala at Swiss Cottage 

27th April 4M Parents’ Meetings in School House 

28th April 9.30 – 10.30 a.m. Summer Fair organisation 

eeting - EVERYONE WELCOME  

29th April 9.30 – 12.30 KS2 Cross Country Parliament Hill 

Fields 

30th April Years 3 and 4 mini Tennis Tournament at 

Parliament Hill Fields 

4th May BANK HOLIDAY  -  School closed     

11th May SATs Week Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

    

STARS OF THE STARS OF THE STARS OF THE STARS OF THE SPRING TERMSPRING TERMSPRING TERMSPRING TERM    

We have had many children who have been Stars of the Week in 

recognition of their ability to do the right thing and to make the 

right choices.   In the last week of the spring term in the 

Achievement Assembly we celebrated the STARS OF THE TERM 

 

1L  CLEO 

1K  HAMZA 

2L  AADAM 

2P  BENJAMIN F 

3M  DESI 

3P  ALANA 

4M  AYZA 

4T  LAREH 

5A  DEA 

5M  AROOBA 

5MD  JAMIE 

6J  OLTA 

6S  KHALID  

  
 

                     

      

 

 

A message from our interim  

Headteacher, Sue Ladipo … 

 

 

How my term at brilliant Primrose Hill has flown by;   I have 

enjoyed every minute.   Every member of staff has made 

me feel so welcome and all have been very open to new 

ideas and suggestions. I will be meeting with Robin in the 

holidays and there will be a very thorough handover, so 

that the school will continue to run smoothly and 

effectively. 

Primrose Hill is an outstanding school in every sense of the 

word; and one of the aspects that make it so – apart from 

its brilliant staff and children - is the number of active 

parents who care deeply about their children and the 

progress they make. It has been a privilege to be a part of 

your community, albeit briefly, and I wish the school and its 

new headteacher continued success. 

In the meantime, I would like to wish you all a very happy 

Easter holiday. Remember all the marvellous free facilities 

in our beautiful city; parks, museums and libraries as well 

as interesting places like the Southbank and Covent garden 

where there is always loads going on in the streets and 

walkways. 

And finally, if you just want a quiet holiday, the best advice 

I can give to parents and children is just “GET LOST IN A 

BOOK.” 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The staff would like to take this opportunity to thank 

Sue for her strong, effective leadership this term.   
She has been supportive of all staff and children, 
generous with her time and has steered us forward. 
We shall miss her and her ready smile.   We wish you 
well in the future, Sue.   You will always be a 
welcome visitor to our school.  
 
Robin Warren will join us at the beginning of the 
summer term and the staff look forward to working  
under his leadership. 
 

 



LLLLATIN CLUB CORNERATIN CLUB CORNERATIN CLUB CORNERATIN CLUB CORNER  
The ancient Romans could buy slaves in 

the market, with the price depending on 

their skills and fitness. Here we have a 

choice of our very own expert 

hairdressers, cooks, fighters, a scribe, 

and even a former general! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Here are our Attendance Stars – children who have 

had 100% attendance this term.   We celebrated their 

achievement in our Assembly today. 
   

1K  MAT   1L ADORA, HELENA, ILYAS 2L NORIK, AHMED, FELIX 

2P  MTIN, RAHEEM, KHAYRAH, KIERON 3M GERT, KLARA, RUDINA 

3P HAMZAH, MIAH-ROSE, NITA, JASMINE, RUDIQYA, SHAYAN, NOELA 

and AIMAN 

4M LOTUS, MARNI, SALLY 4T MUJIB, TAHA, JADA, RAPHAEL, LAREH 

5A NAWAAL, PAOLA, LAYLA, VIRAJ,  5M  JACK, CLARA, RRONA, 

JADEN, SHASHWAT, ELISA, LOUIE 5MD SARAH, MELA  

6J  ROBERTA, VERNESA, OLTA, ALISSIA 6S REECE, SURAIYA, RENEE, 

ALICE, ZAARA 

 

              

Our children’s Art  -   in Year 1 

working on The Great Wave, a 200-year old painting by 

Japanese artist, Hokusai  

and in Year 2 

inspired by the famous jungle painting by Henri Rousseau 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Weekend Special at 

Kentish Town City Farm 

Easter Friday, Saturday, Sunday & Bank Holiday Monday 

PONY RIDES at 1.30 p.m. A fantastic opportunity for young 

children to ride a pony in London.   

Cost £2 per ride Ages 4+ only 

 

Sunday, 5
th

 April – MARBLED EASTER EGGS 

1 – 3 p.m. Fun and colourful.   Blow your own egg, 

decorate and take home. Suitable for all ages. 

£2 per child 

Bank Holiday Monday, 6
th

 April 

Easter Treasure Hunt 

Hunt for Easter Treasure – answer the clues around the 

farm and claim your Easter treasure.   The hunt takes 

about 40 minutes.   Between 1 and 2.30 p.m. Cost £3 per 

child. 

There will be other activities 

available at the Farm through the 

Easter holidays so please visit their 

website for full details of these:  

http://ktcityfarm.org.uk/whats-

on/holidays-special-events/ 

And, of course, there are always 

the animals, including this spring’s 

lambs and kids! 

 

Come rain or shine, London Wetland Centre is a 
great place to visit! 

 

London Wetland Centre (SW13) does away with the Easter 

bunny and replaces it with giant ducks instead, inviting 

children to take part in an Easter duck hunt across its huge 

site near Barnes, with prizes a-plenty as well as egg-and-

spoon races and egg rolling. 

Phone : 0208409 4419 

www.wwt.org.uk/learn 

Phone: 020 8409 4419  
Website: www.wwt.org.uk/learn 

 

 

YEAR 6 – PARENTS’ WORKSHOP – BUBBLE MAGIC 

 

Year 6 had the task of creating a bubble within a bubble 

and invited parents in to help them.  Here are some 

photographs of the children and parents having fun 

experimenting until successfully completing the job. 

Disco Party 

Thank you to all the children who 
came to the disco party. 

We had a fabulous time and raised 
£160.00 which will go towards 

playground equipment. 
Watch this space for the next 

one!!!!!! 

 


